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Coach David Marsh Signs on as Head Men's & Women’s Coach at 
University of California - San Diego 

June 27th, 2017 
 
2016 Head U.S. Olympic Women’s Coach David Marsh is thrilled to announce his new position 
as the head Men’s and Women’s Swimming & Diving Coach for the University of California San 
Diego, effective immediately for the 2017-2018 season. Says Marsh, “I am very excited to take 
the helm at the UC San Diego program and build on what is already established to take both 
teams to the next level and beyond. The facilities at UC San Diego are as great as I’ve seen 
anywhere in the world. When I met with The Triton swimmers and divers, I was inspired by their 
enthusiasm as true student-athletes in every sense of the phrase.” 
 
UC San Diego, whose men and women both won their ninth consecutive Pacific Collegiate 
Swim Conference team championships in 2017, is coming off a 16th (women) and 19th (men) 
place finishes at last spring’s NCAA Division II Championships. Coach Marsh will be looking to 
improve those standings by growing the program and enhancing swimming in the greater San 
Diego area. 
 
This will coincide with the launch of Team Elite West, while simultaneously keeping a training 
base for Team Elite at Queens University of Charlotte. Says Marsh, “Charlotte has been a 
wonderfully supportive community for the Team Elite athletes. It’s important to me that we have 
a base there while giving the swimmers an option to train in Southern California.” 
 
Team Elite recently formed as a USA Swimming Club Team, launching their website to highlight 
athletes from the United States, Brazil, Japan, Spain, The Netherlands, and Israel, forming a 
truly global training base for amateur and professional swimmers around the globe. In 2016, 
Team Elite placed more athletes on the U.S. Olympic team than any other program. If Team 
Elite were a country, they would have placed third in the medal standings at The Rio Olympics. 
 
Says UC San Diego Athletic Director Earl Edwards, “Whenever you have an opportunity to add 
a coach of David Marsh’s stature, you look at it seriously. In David, we are getting a coach with 
a stellar record of success who understands and embraces the culture of our program and the 
University. I feel he will bring with him a combination of experience, energy and creativity that 
has the potential to help elevate not only the Swimming & Diving team but our entire program. 
We have an outstanding coaching staff in place at UC San Diego and David Marsh will certainly 
fit in well.” 
 
Says Marsh, “I am so excited to work with and recruit athletes to UC San Diego, while giving the 
Team Elite athletes room to grow both personally and professionally. Our family will be 
relocating to my wife’s home state of California and we could not be happier. Let’s go!” 
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